
 
 

COLAZIONE / BREAKFAST 
 

Your safety: our first commitment 

 

The health of our guests and that of our family is our priority. 

 

We are a family and as such we truly care that our guests can have a relaxing vacation 

away from everyday thoughts! 

 

To ensure the safety of our guests, we have adopted procedures to ensure both proper 

sanitation of all rooms and social distancing.  

 

Unfortunately, some services may be affected (including breakfast), but we consider the 

safety of our guests a priority, so we trust that you will appreciate our efforts, and 

cooperate with us to ensure maximum protection at every stage of your stay. 

 

With PANDEMIA's experience and new safety regulations, it is not possible to maintain 

breakfast service as before, so we have decided to discount the price of our rooms and not 

serve breakfast. The price you find on our website is already discounted. 

 

The goal is still the same: to minimize contact and ensure social distancing. 

 

Phase 2 of the post-pandemic is that time when everything has changed: services, 

reception, protocols.  

 

The Coronavirus emergency and new rules of social distancing changed the traditional 

concept of B&B breakfast. 

 

Today it is necessary to redesign the layout of the breakfast room and rethink the service, 

while respecting the rules and the safety of guests and staff. 

 

Therefore, we have decided, in order to preserve the health of all our guests, that the 

breakfast room spaces will not be used. 

 

We ask for your patience and cooperation so that we can best protect everyone's health. 


